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From: Voula Moutsos 
Sent: Wed, 9 Sep 2020 17:03:59 +1000 
To: 
Cc: .... 
Subject: City of Melbourne Media Response 

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to secureatpost@auspost.com.au 

Hi s 47 E(c) 

Apologies for the delay. Please see our proposed response. 

Attributable to City of Melbourne CEO Justin Hanney 
During the recent hard lockdown, the Victorian Government delegated City of Melbourne 
with responsibility for overseeing the receipt and distribution of essential supplies to 
residents in the North Melbourne public housing estate. 

A number of identical packages from the One Nation Senator were delivered to 125/76 
Canning Street North Melbourne addressed "to the householder." 

The City of Melbourne sought advice from Australia Post and the Federal Police to 
investigate whether the delivery breached the Commonwealth Criminal Code. 

The City of Melbourne ceased its responsibility for overseeing delivery at the estate and so 
we requested that Australia Post collect the parcels. 

Look forward to seeing your proposed response. 

Voula 

Voula Moutsos I Director Public Affairs and Media (acting) 

City of Melbourne I Council House 2, 240 Little Collins Street Melbourne 3000 I GPO Box 
1603 Melbourne 3001 
T: +61965898771 M:-1 F: +6196588860 
E: voula.moutsos@melbourne.vic.gov.au I www.melbourne.vic.gov.au 

We value: Integrity I Courage I Accountability I Respect I Excellence 

The City of Melbourne respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land, the Boon 
Wurrung and Woiwurrung (Wurundjeri) peoples of the Ku/in Nation and pays respect to their Elders, 
past and present. 

Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this email 

This email is intended solely for the named addressee. 
If you are not the addressee indicated please delete it immediately. 


